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Date: 25/8/2012 

A Visit to Shri Bhula Dada’s Place 

 

On 25/8/2012, thirty five students and six faculty members paid a visit to Shri Bhula Dada 

who had been recovering from an accident and operation. The students prayed for his speedy 

recovery. They presented him roses and wished him ‘Get 

Well Soon’. Dada had a one to one discussion with students 

and wished them bright future. 

Shri Bhula dada and family members were touched by the 

concern shown by students and faculty members of the 

institute. The students returned after enjoying the hospitality 

of our patron.  
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